LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 8, 2017
TO: Honorable Dan Huberty, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4226 by Uresti, Tomas (Relating to the operation of the special education continuing
advisory committee.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Education Code to require that the special education continuing
advisory committee (CAC) have certain procedures and would require the CAC to submit a report
to the Legislature with recommended changes to laws and rules related to special education by
January 1 of each odd-numbered year.

The Texas Education Agency would experience some administrative costs related to supporting
the CAC in developing the legislative report; however, this analysis assumes the agency could
absorb the cost within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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